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This announcement is made by MMG Limited (Company or MMG, together with its subsidiaries, the 
Group) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange 
of Hong Kong Limited (Listing Rules) and the Inside Information Provisions (as defined under the Listing 
Rules). 
 
The Company refers to the prior update on 16 December 2021 regarding the transport disruption on 
the public roads in the Chumbivilcas province of Peru, 200 kilometres from the Las Bambas mine.  
 
MMG welcomes the removal of roadblocks following a meeting held on 30 December 2021 in the 
Chumbivilcas province which was attended by Company representatives, officials from the national, 
regional and local governments, elected and community representatives.  
 
Following the meeting, agreements have been established to allow for ongoing government-led 
dialogue with the communities.  
 
The Company welcomes the commitment to dialogue by community representatives and the national 
government’s commitment to improve investment along Peru’s southern road corridor.  
 
From 31 December 2021 Las Bambas has started to progressively restore mining, production and 
concentrate transport to normal operation.  The plant has operated at full capacity since 31 December 
2021 and mining is expected to reach full capacity by 3 January 2022 (Peru time).  
 
The Company’s primary focus remains on ensuring the health, safety and security of employees, 
contractors and the community.  
 
MMG remains committed to working closely with the government of Peru and community members, to 
reach an enduring agreement.  
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